
 

 
Field Day Lunch 

(Return by Wednesday, April 8th) 
Lunch on Field Day, April 24, 2015 will be held outside or in the classrooms.  The 
cafeteria will still be open to provide your students with a sack lunch but an order must 
be placed by April 8th.  The sack lunch provided from the cafeteria will include: Turkey 
hot dog on a bun with Veggie Sticks, Fruit and Milk. This will be the only menu selection 
offered by the cafeteria for Field Day.   

 If you plan to purchase a sack lunch on Field Day, please complete and return this form 
by April 8th. 

 

Student:_________________________   Grade__________ 

Teacher:_________________________   

 


